
With the grace of Allah (S.W.T), the academic year 2020-2021 comes to an end.
During the second term, students of Board exam - Primary 6, Intermediate 3, and
Preparatory 6 had physical and online classes. All other students continued with
online studies until 30th June 2021. Students with special education needs of all
grades came to school for one on one teaching and continued with online lessons. 

The ministry of education has decided for non Board examination classes (Primary
1-5, Intermediate 1 & 2, and Preparatory 4 &5 ) to take the midterm exam score as
final results for the academic year 2020/2021. Primary 6 students sat for their final
exams in June 2021. Intermediate 3 and Preparatory 6 shall sit for their final exams
in July 2021.

During the blessed month of Ramadhan, Dar al Zahra students continued online
classes with additional Holy Quran/Dua memorization and recitation sessions.
Students participated in various online holy Quran, daily duas, nasheeds, and art
competitions, and their results were posted in the telegram groups and on social
media to motivate the students.

We continue to pray to the Almighty [swt] to keep all the Mo'mineen under His
protection during these challenging times, save us all from the COVID-19 desease
and keep us in good health. May He cure all who are ill and restore them to good
health, Ameen.
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Dar al Zahra students receive 
 tablets to increase online learning
opportunities as most of our students
had limited or no access to a device
during the Pandemic. The students
can now take part in the online
lessons as well as complete their
homework on time.

The management would like to
express our sincere gratitude to The
Mainstay Foundation for sponsoring
the tablets for all our students.



MAHE RAMADHAN RELIEF
 FOOD DISTRIBUTION 1442 AH (2021)

Mahe Ramadhan 1442 AH Food
Distribution (April/May 2021)

A total of 32,700 kg of food items including rice,

sugar, oil, various lentils, milk powder, flour, and

tomato paste was delivered to over 5,100 deserving

families (including Dar al Zahra students) in the city

of Najaf and Karbala at the families doorsteps during

the holy month of Ramadhan.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to

The Mainstay Foundation, World Federation, The

Lady Fatemah (a.s.) Charitable Trust and various

donors for their continued support and generous

contributions towards the Mahe Ramadhan relief

food distributions.

Mahe Ramadhan 1442 AH 2021
  Holy Quran recitation competition

 award ceremony

Dar al Zahra schools organized an online holy
Quran competition during the month of Mahe
Ramadhan for all the students categorized grade-
wise. A total of 180 students participated in the
competition. The students sent their recitations
online to their Quran teachers.   
 
Students and their guardians attended the Award
Ceremony at the school on 20th May 2021. The
program started with the Holy Quran recitation,
Nasheeds by students, speech by Sheikh Ali Najafi,
and awards were distributed to the winners in each
grade and to all the participants.
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HOLY QURAN COMPETITION WINNERS 



D A R  A L  Z A H R A  C H A R I T A B L E  S C H O O L S                                                               A P R I L  -  J U N E   2 0 2 1


